
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We've had a fantastic week in school. The children have been as busy as ever with their learning. 

The Explorers have written postcards to Yealand Church of England Primary School, 
Carnforth. Some of our children found a hidden knitted scarecrow at Wray village Scarecrow 
Festival and brought it into school. The children from Yealand had hidden it and hoped for 
penpals to write back. We've posted our postcards and look forward to their response.  

Key stage 2 have also written some beautiful letters to some new friends, which are a little 
further afield... The Detectives and Trailblazers have penpals at Our Lady of the snows Cath-
olic school in New Zealand. The school is a very similar size to ours and the children have 
enjoyed researching about their village. We can't wait to hear all about New Zealand and how their lives are different to 
our own. 

 

Next week, the year 6’s are taking their SATs. We are so proud of how much hard work they 
have put into their preparation. 
Good luck Year 6! Remember you can come in from 8am next week for some hearty brain 
food!  

 

On Tuesday, The Explorers are in the forest, for their session with Woodmatters.  
We always look forward to our sessions with Ro. 

 

On Thursday everyone is welcome to join us for our 'Great British Tea party'. The PFA have organised the event and it 
will be fantastic as ever, please see posters on DOJOs and around school for more details.  
Children are invited to come to school on Thursday dressed in red, white and blue for the tea party. We are asking for a 
donation for the teddy/toy/ board game tombola in exchange for the children wearing red/white/blue. The PFA will also 
be very grateful for donations of cakes for the afternoon tea.  
If you are able to help out at the event, please see either myself or chair of the PFA, Sally-Anne. We are always so grate-
ful to the PFA for organising these events. The funds raised go directly into enriching the education for our children.  

We enjoyed our afternoon with Professor Pum-
pernickel at St Martin and St Mary’s this after-
noon, thank you to Mr Towe for inviting us. 

Congratulations to the 13 children who completed 
their first confession on Wednesday. The children 
are now looking forward to their First Holy Com-
munion next weekend. 
 
 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and  
enjoy the sunshine. 

Take care 

 

 

Mrs Bone  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tues 14th May—KS1 Forest School 

Thurs 16th May— PFA Great British Tea Party 
Fri 17th May—KS2 Swimming 

Sun 19th May—First Communion @ 11.15am 
Weds 22nd May—Sports Day TBC 

Fri 24th May—School CLOSES for Half Term 
Mon 3rd Jun—INSET DAY 

Tues 4th Jun—School starts @ 8.45am 

Friday 10th May 2024 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

KS1 are taking part in 
the ‘wild about books’ 

reading challenge 

Fun in the sun at  

playtime 


